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AL GHAZI: THE GOVERNMENT'S APPROACH WILL BE FOCUSED ON RECONSTRUCTION

- 04.02.2022

Iraqi News Agency (3 February 2022)

 

The Secretary-General of the Council of Ministers, Hamid Naim Al-Ghazi, confirmed today, 
Thursday, that the government's direction for the current year and the following will be towards 
reconstruction and the implementation of various projects.

The General Secretariat of the Council of Ministers stated in a statement received by the Iraqi 
News Agency (INA) that "Al-Ghazi received today the Spanish ambassador to the capital, Baghdad, 
Pedro Martinez-Afael.".
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